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Farmers Markets from PNG
to Tasmania.

Join us for a conversation
with women farmers from
Papua New Guinea’s
Eastern Highlands to
explore our shared goals
and diverse experiences.
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Where: Hadspen Memorial Centre, 1a Clare St, Hadspen Tas.
When: Thursday 23 May 2024. 6.30pm - 9.00pm

Who will be there? Farming women from Goroka and surrounds in Papua
New Guinea and Tasmanians with experience of selling at farmer’s markets.

What is happening? Share a catered meal and an evening of presentations,
discussion and learning with close neighbours. Our experiences may be vastly
different but we share a common interest - the farmer’s market.

Why are you invited? We value your input and we believe you will enjoy
the opportunity to contribute to and learn from this discussion. We also believe
your attendance will add value and enjoyment to our visitors’ experience.

Reserve you place: Numbers are limited. RSVP to Liese Fearman by 5pm, 17t
May 2024. Email Ifearman@gmail.com or Phone 0407 230 354.




